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Undertaking
This is inform you that as NAAC-IIQA asked for some clarifications regarding documents uploaded in IIQA, As by mistakenly Our Institute name entered as “B. A. College of Engineering and Technology” instead of “B. A. College of Engineering & Technology”. Regarding this I already report Issue in IIQA Grievance portal. But till date not any suggestion or direction to solve the above said issue. 
So, we are applying fresh copy of previously uploaded files again with the same name of the institute (mistakenly named as B. A. College of Engineering and Technology).
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